
 

 

14 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
We would like to invite you in to school to meet your child’s class teacher and give you 
information about the content of their curriculum over the academic year, internet 
safety and routines. The teacher will also show you how to navigate the school website 
to find information. 
 
All information from the session will be available to access on the class blog. The 
presentation will last approximately 15 minutes with a further 5 minutes to have 
discussions with the teacher, if needed. 
 
The sessions will take place in your child’s classroom from 3.20pm on the following 
dates: 
 
KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6): Tuesday 27 September 
KS1 (Y1 and Y2):  Thursday 29 September 
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Binney 


